
Term dates for the forthcoming year  
 

AUTUMN TERM 3 September - 18 December 2020 (HALF TERM 26-30 October 2020) 
 

SPRING TERM 4 January - 1st April 2021 (HALF TERM 15-19 February 2021) 
 

SUMMER TERM 19 April - 23 July 2021(HALF TERM 31 May - 4 June 2021) 
 

Staff training days      4 & 5 January 2021         12 February 2021         22 & 23 July 2021 
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Parent Pay 
Please ensure all accounts are up to date and paid off before the end of term, as we 

have been asked to provide a list of debtors! Thank you. 

GOODBYE YEAR 6 AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
 

Although this is never how we would want to say goodbye, we would like to take this 
opportunity to wish all our Year 6 children a happy and successful future and thank them for 

all their hard work during their time at school. We wish all children, parents and carers a 
lovely summer holiday and thank you all for your support throughout the children’s time 

with us.  Next week, there will be the opportunity for Year 6 children to collect their books 
and a leaving gift from the school. Hopefully we will be able to organise an event to say 

goodbye in person once Covid restrictions have been lifted.  
 

WELCOME AND FAREWELL 
 

The end of the year often brings some goodbyes, and this year is no exception. We say (a 
temporary) goodbye and thank you to Miss Tiplady, Mrs Rutter and Mrs Rounsevell who will 

all be taking maternity leave in September. We look forward to seeing them all back in 
school soon!  We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Kistle, who is leaving her job to train to be 
a teacher. We know she will do a fantastic job and wish her every success for the future. We 
are pleased to welcome back Miss Langdon now that her maternity leave has ended and we 

are delighted that Miss Roseby is joining the teaching team (Year 3).   
 

RETURNING TO SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 
 

Next week you will be emailed a letter that explains the arrangements that will be in place 
for all children to return to school in September. We will still have Covid regulations in place 
but are doing everything that we can to make the day as normal as possible for all children, 

whilst still keeping staff and children safe. A reminder that school will re-open for the 
majority of children on Thursday 3rd September (separate arrangements have been sent to 

the new Reception children and all Nursery children) and we look forward to seeing 
everyone again then! 
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